
SAINT PETER AT GOWTS - 23RD JUNE 2023

FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Dear St Peter’s Families,

We would like to inform you about the staffing changes for next year and the classes for

September.

At the end of this term, Miss Carter will be leaving St Peter’s to take up a post at the University of

Lincoln. Miss Carter has successfully taught our Yr4 children and also developed our science and

eco curriculum. We are very grateful for all the knowledge she has given to our children and we

will continue to grow this curriculum area - thank you Miss Carter!

Miss Trevisan will also be leaving us this month. She has worked extensively with our EYFS and

KS1 children and continued to develop and enhance our EAL provision. Once again, we have

been very lucky to have her at St Peter’s and we are very thankful for her commitment to our

school.

We wish both members of staff well and look forward to hearing from them in the future.

As always, our teachers are committed to the learning of our children and we have organised

teachers for next year with our children at the centre of our minds. The classes for next year are

as follows -

Reception Mrs Pinney

Year 1 Mrs Brown

Year 2 Mrs Park

Year 3 Miss Budden

Year 4 Miss Smith

Year 5 Miss Hayward

Year 6 Mrs Bradley and Mrs Thorne

Our nursery team will continue to consist of Mrs Billinghurt, Mrs Cook, Miss Blackman, Miss Jola

and Miss Parkin.



Mrs Bradley will continue to be our Deputy Headteacher alongside working in Year 6 and being

our Key Stage One Leader. Miss Smith will be our Lower Key Stage Two Leader and Mrs Thorne

will be our Upper Key Stage Two Leader. Mrs Cook will remain as our SENCO and EYFS Leader.

Enjoy the weekend and thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Emily Mayer

UNIFORM

If you are looking to purchase new school uniform below is a reminder of our school uniform.

- Grey or black skirt, pinafore or grey or black full length trousers

- EYFS and KS1 - white blouse/polo shirt

- KS2 - white shirt and school tie

- Red school sweatshirt/cardigan - these do not need to have the school logo

- White socks or black, grey or red tights

- Flat shoes in black (not trainers or boots)

- A checked red and white summer dress can be worn in the summer months

- Grey or black formal shorts may also be worn in summer months

We would ask that all clothing is named as this makes it much easier for us to return mislaid

items.

Our school uniform can be purchased from a range of retailers, including Uniform Direct. We

also have a clothing recycling system within school, which is run by our PTA.



DIARY DATES

Thursday 29th June - Reception Class Family Collective Worship

Friday 30th June - Little Learners & Reception Class - Visit to Skegness

Friday 30th June - Beach Theme & Crazy Hair Day

Monday 3rd July - Y2 & Y6 visit to Skegness

Thursday 6th July - Y2 Family Collective Worship

Thursday 6th July - Y5 Camping Trip

Friday 7th July - Summer Fair

W/c 10th July - Sports Week

Thursday 13th July - Sports Day

Friday 14
th
July - Y6 leavers’ party after school

Wednesday 19
th
July - Y5/6 production - 10am and 2pm shows

Thursday 20
th
July 2pm - Y6 leavers’ church service

Friday 21
st
July 2pm - Y6 leavers’ service in school

TERM DATES

Please do take note of these term dates and remember that every day in school is vital for all

children.

Term 6 - Monday 5th June 2023 to Friday 21st July 2023

From September 2023 -

Term 1 - Wednesday 6th September 2023 to Friday 20th October 2023


